
 
Indiana Outboard Association’s Drivers School 

Huntington, IN 
Friday June 4th, 2021 

 
Don't miss your chance! 

 
Along with many other local boat racing clubs, the IOA has begun hosting the APBA's 
driving school. Any willing participants can take a course that teaches the ins and outs 
of boat racing. In addition to the classroom portion, participants will be able to drive one 
of our outboard hydroplanes.  Even kids as young as 9 years old can participate in our 
Junior Driver's Program where they will drive a restricted 15 horsepower hydroplane.   If 
you are under 18 you will need parental consent to participate. 
 
The IOA's Driver School will take place on the Friday of the Huntington, IN race, at the 
race site.  The course costs $50 and will start at 10 a.m. The classroom course last from 
10:00 to 11:30 p.m. where afterwards participants will be able to drive the boat of their 
choice from 12 p.m. to 4 p.m. 
  
Participants will need to bring the following 
  
-Closed toed wet shoes (No sandals or Crocs) 
-Swimming Trunks 
-Sunscreen 
-A couple bottles of water 
-Dry change of clothes for afterwards 
  
Once registered you will receive a confirmation email from one of our associates when 
you are registered for the course.  We will accept up to 12 entries and it operates on a 
first come, first serve basis.  
  
We ask that you give us a 7-day cancellation notice before the event to receive a 
refund.  The receipt of payment will ensure you a spot on our roster.   
 
 

CLICK HERE TO 
REGISTER! 

https://www.indianaoutboard.org/drivers-school

